Mayors Office 15 W. Kellogg BLVD. St. Paul, MN 55101 RECEIVED
JAN 08 2018
CITY CLERK

Honorable Mayor Mr. Melvin Carter 'Congratulations on the election.'

Ref to: Property located at 185 Como Ave, St. Paul, MN

My name is Patrick A. Carlone, I am part owner of the above property and I am a maintenance worker at this property.

Due to my age and health I will not be attending this council meeting, we have a legal right to have and keep our maintenance equipment on our property.

Due to cold weather we are requesting the Saint Paul City Council to grant us 120 days to mature our property.

I don't believe there is a Judge or Jury in our country that will allow City Officials to Discriminate against Citizens of: Life, Liberty or Property.

There are over 100 vehicles parked on vacant properties in this area.

'Discrimination, Discrimination.'
Our property is fenced, gated and locked In the event the City of Saint Paul were to enter our property without a Federal Court Order we will have them arrested for malicious unlawful entry of private property, if they remove our maintenance equipment we will have them arrested for malicious grand thief of private property. And we will hire a law firm to take our case to court.

Date Jam 3, 2018 Sincerely,

Patrick A. Carlone 377 Toronto St. St. Paul, MN 55102 651-224-8768

Capy